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Oregon’s vote by mail is essential to ensuring all Oregonians can cast a ballot. It has 

worked extremely well, is managed well and allows people time to study the issues 

and people running. People who live in rural areas , individuals who are housebound, 

people who work in traditional hours are all able to vote!  

Please keep our right to vote by mail!  


